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RE: Cost of course materials/textbooks for spring 2025 
 
Dear Texas College Student, 
 
During the summer of 2023, Texas College faculty and select staff began working with a digital textbook 
vendor named Redshelf. Texas College’s goal in collaborating with Redshelf was to ensure that all enrolled 
students had access to course materials. Because the collaboration with Redshelf was still in the early stages of 
development, the College decided to make all course materials available for students to use during the 2023-
2024 academic year, at no cost to students. If you attended Texas College during the fall 2023 and/or spring 
2024 semesters then you may have noticed the course materials that were accessible to you via your JICS 
account.  
 
Texas College will continue to provide course materials to all enrolled students, at no cost to the students for 
the spring 2025 semester. Both Texas College Administration and the faculty strongly encourage you to take 
advantage of the resources. We encourage you to let us know how we can improve the cost, quality, and 
delivery of course materials and we will be seeking your feedback in the upcoming weeks and months 
regarding Redshelf digital textbooks and the services rendered.     

 
On behalf of the entire Texas College family, we hope you have wonderful, safe and productive semester!  
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Millicent L Rickenbacker, MBA 
Vice President for Business and Finance 
 
 
 
Cc: Jan E. Duncan, Ph.D. 
      Vice President for Academic Affairs 


